
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th June 2015 

Visit to Havelock Gurdwara 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Thursday 18th June 2015 Year 4 children will be going to Sri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara, 

Havelock Road.  The purpose of this visit is to carry out sewa in the Gurdwara as it supports 

with their Sikh Studies curriculum.  

We will be leaving school at 1.00pm and hope to return by 3.30pm. This will be a short trip in 

which children will walk to and from the Gurdwara. The children will be accompanied and 

supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure their 

safety and welfare.  

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Jatana and Miss Jutla 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
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